
 
   

 
           
           
           
          
 
 

February 21, 2018 
 
 
 
Discontinuation of ICM TXR and ICM TX PASS Devices 
 
The ICM TXR Integrated PASS, offered as an option on our Airhawk II SCBA 
platform, is discontinued effective immediately. Discontinuation is necessary due to 
the obsolescence of a supplied key component used in the manufacturing of the radio 
transmitter for the integrated PASS device. The ICM TX will continue to be offered 
until August 1, 2018, at which time will be discontinued as well. 
 
The following Airhawk II ATO configuration options are no longer be available for 
order.   
 

• ATO-A2H – High Pressure 
Gauge / Integrated PASS Options: D, E, J and K  

 
• ATO -A2L – Low Pressure 

Gauge / Integrated PASS Options: D, E, J and K 
 
 
Replacement ICM TXR Kit part numbers that are no longer available for order: 
 

• 10063247, 10063248, 10063271, 10063272, 10063275, 10063276 
 
 
Recognizing there is a large install base of ICM TX and ICM TXR customers, MSA 
will continue to support these products as parts are available.  ICM TX and ICM TXR 
repairs will continue until August 1st, 2021 OR as long as repair parts are available. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Niklas R. Blymiller 
Product Line Manager, Respiratory Protection 
 


